
Wednesday 23rd October 2024 
 
Dear Parents/carers, 

 
THE JUNGLE BOOK – THE THEATRE BY THE LAKE, KESWICK  
TUESDAY 17TH DECEMBER 2024 
 
The Friends of Warwick Bridge School Association have very kindly bought tickets for all the 
pupils in Years 1 to 6 to attend the performance of The Jungle Book at the Theatre by the 
Lake, Keswick on Tuesday 17th December.   
 
We will be leaving school at 12.30 pm and will not be back until approximately 6.00pm.  We 
will send a message with a more definite time on the day. Pupils can have their school lunch 
as usual as we will start lunchtime earlier this day. 
 
We are asking all parents for a contribution of £8.00 per child to pay for the transport to the 
theatre. No child will be discriminated against in the event of a contribution being 
unavailable. However, the school reserves the right to cancel the trip if insufficient funds are 
forthcoming.  
  
The trip is payable on School Hub. If completed on School Hub, you do NOT need to 
complete the consent form below. If paying by cash, please complete the consent form 
below and send to school in a clearly named envelope. Please make payment by Tuesday 5th 
November as we need to let the Theatre by the Lake know how many children and adults 
are going on this date.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr M Ashton 
Headteacher 
 

 
THE JUNGLE BOOK – THE THEATRE BY THE LAKE, KESWICK  
TUESDAY 17TH DECEMBER 2024 
 
Name _______________________ Class _____________ 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the trip to The Theatre by the Lake.  
 
 
Signed _______________________________Parent/Carer 


